
Tawas Area Schools 

245 W. M-55 

Tawas City, MI  48763 
 

 

 

 NOTICE OF VACANCY 

Two temporary technology support summer positions are available beginning Monday, June 10, 

2024 and will continue on an “as needed” basis. 

 

TECHNOLOGY SUPPORT 

 

The people filling these positions will work cleaning district computers and projectors, replacing 

projector bulbs and fans and working in the inventory management program.  The candidates must 

be familiar with Chromebooks OS, wiring Chromebook carts, wiring IPad carts and redistributing 

Chromebooks.  The candidates will report to the district’s technology support specialist. 

 

Hourly wage will be $15.00 for 8 hours per day. 

 

All interested persons should apply in writing to: 

 

    Victoria Fisher (vfisher@tawas.net) 

    Tawas Area Schools 

    245 W. M-55 

    Tawas City, MI  48763 

 

Applications will be accepted until 3:00 p.m. on Wednesday, May 15, 2024 

 

Posting Date: Tuesday, May 8, 2024 

 

 

 

The Tawas Area School District does not discriminate on the basis of race, color, religion, national 

origin, gender, disability, age, height, weight, marital status, genetic information, or any other legally 

protected characteristic, in its programs and services, including employment opportunities. 

 


